
SUNDAY SCHOOL - FAQ 

When is Sunday School?  
Sunday School will now take place during worship at both the 9:00am and 11:00am worship 
services. This decision was made to help reach out and be more accessible to young families 
who have expressed a desire to have Sunday School take place during the worship service 
because it will work better for their families and schedules. Sunday School during the worship 
service is for children 4 years old through the 5th grade.


Will the nursery be open?  
Yes! The nursery will also be open all morning for children younger than 4 years old. We have 
a dedicated nursery attendant who will be there each week to welcome our youngest friends. 


Will we have Sunday School on Fifth Sundays?  
Yes! Because of the new structure we are able to offer Sunday School on those special 
Sundays when we only have one service like Fifth Sundays. 


Where will Sunday School take place?  
Children are invited to join their families in worship for the first part of the worship service. 
They will then come forward to hear the children’s message and then leave to go as a group 
to the choir room. In the choir room the whole group will hear the Bible story, sing a song, and 
take prayer requests. Then they will go down to the classrooms for an activity and craft that is 
appropriate for their age level. Pick up will happen in the classrooms. 


When is middle school and high school Sunday School?  
There will be a middle school and high school bible study that takes place during the 
Common Hour between services at 10:00am. Middle school will meet in their regular 
classroom in the basement and high school will meet in the youth room that is also in the 
basement. Pat Kelly, our youth director, will be overseeing these classes and can answer any 
questions you might have about them. His email is youth@tmpc.org. 


My child is interested in participating in the children’s choirs.  
When do rehearsals take place?  
Tricia Murphy, our music director, will hold Children’s Choir practice during the common hour 
at 10:00am. You can bring your child to the music room and then go grab a cup of coffee 
while they have their rehearsal. If you would like more information about our choirs please 
reach out to Tricia at music@tmpc.org 


I would like to volunteer to help with Sunday Sunday. How can I help?  
We are always looking for volunteers to teach a class or sign up to be helpers. With this new 
model there is no need to commit to being a teacher every single week. A sign up genius is 
posted on our website at tmpc.org/children-ministry where you can chose the days that work 
best for you to volunteer to teach or help.


Still have questions?  
Please do not hesitate to reach out to Bailey Heckman at bheckman@tmpc.org 
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